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 Region III is on the move! We gained 12 new members this quarter for a total of 2,048. 
Two chapters have become incorporated. All election reports are in and feel we are 

moving in the right direction. I am very proud of all our State Presidents and Reps. as I 
am for all chapter officers. We also have a chapter getting ready to start a PTSD2 

program. 
Wynella Bethards 
Region III Director 

                                                                      


